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THANK YOU TO OUR BOARD
OF DIRECTORS

David Voirin, Chairperson
Dan Hoffman, Vice Chairperson

James Brown, Treasurer
Alex Fabrie, Secretary

Stacey Peterson
Kim Groom

Nick Coronado
Dave Summer
Jordan Hilton

Jennifer G. DuSell

Jennifer DuSell - President/CEO
Lesley Afshar - Vice President

Trinity Scott - Member Services

Address: 1200 East Indian Trail,
Aurora, IL 60505

Phone #: (630) 499-5690
Fax #: (630) 499-5698

Website: www.apcu4u.com

CONTACT US
FOLLOW US ONLINE!

@APCU4U
@APCU_4U ww
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By members' choice, this institution is not 
federally insured, and if the institution fails, 
the Federal Government does not guarantee 

that depositors will get get back their 
money. 

YOUR SAVINGS INSURED TO $250,000 PER ACCOUNT
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s Celebrate I Love My Credit Union Day
We’re excited to celebrate I Love My Credit Union Day on Friday, July 
25, 2025 — a day dedicated to recognizing the positive impact credit 
unions have on their members and communities.

At Aurora Policemen Credit Union, our members are the heart of 
everything we do. To show our appreciation, we’re holding a Member 
Raffle for a chance to win a gift card!

Here’s how to enter:
Simply stop by the credit union or shout out on Facebook on July 25th 
to get your name in the drawing. It’s quick, easy, and just our way of 
saying thank you for being part of the APCU family.

Winner will be selected on I Love My Credit Union Day, July 25th!

We’re proud to serve 
those who serve and 
protect — and we love 
being your credit union.

Your APCU Team
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Calendar of Events

APCU Specials

July: 7/4 - 4th of July
7/25 - I Love My Credit Union Day

September: 9/1 - Labor Day

Online scams are on the rise — and scammers are getting more convincing every day. We 
make your security our top priority. Here are a few quick tips to help you stay protected:

Top Online Scam Red Flags:
• Urgent messages claiming your account is locked or compromised
• Unfamiliar phone numbers, emails, or links asking for personal or banking info
• "Too good to be true" offers that pressure you to act fast
• Fake websites or emails that look almost identical to real ones

What You Can Do:
• Never share your login info, PIN, or full Social Security number by email, phone, or text
• Always double-check website addresses before logging in
• Use strong, unique passwords and enable two-factor authentication
• Call us directly at APCU if you’re unsure about a message, phone call, or request

If you ever suspect a scam or phishing attempt, contact us right away. We’re here to help 
keep your money and information safe.

Stay alert. Stay informed. Stay protected with APCU.

Stay Safe: Watch Out for Online Scams


